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May 29, 2018 

Parents, Guardians, and Colleagues: 

  

Parents and Guardians: 

 

We are excited to announce that Mr. Rob McKim has been hired to serve as the next head 

principal of Lansing High School.  Mr. McKim has taught math, coached several sports, and 

served as a school administrator for several years.  He is currently serving as the principal of 

Baldwin City High School.  Mr. McKim was the overwhelming choice of the principal search 

screening and selection committees.  Welcome to Lansing Mr. McKim! 

  

We would appreciate you taking a few minutes to fill out our Family Engagement Survey.  You 

can do so at this link:  https://districttools.org/lansingparentengagementsurvey/locales  Thank 

you for helping us improve! 

  

Please let me know if I can be of any service and thank you for supporting Lansing USD 469 and 

Kansas public education. 

  

Darrel Stufflebeam, Superintendent of Schools 

darrel.stufflebeam@usd469.net 

913-727-1100  
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